
"Crab & Go" Crab Feast: Sep 18

Back by popular demand! Tickets and
sponsorships are available for our 3rd
annual carry-out Crab Feast! We're
partnering again with Richard’s Fish &
Crabs in Bel Air, and Woody’s
Crabhouse in Elkton.

"Crab & Go" tickets & sponsorships

AmeriCorps members' farewell

Volunteer Coordinator & AmeriCorps
Host Site Manager John Lanigan
(center) recently presented farewell
gifts to our departing AmeriCorps
members, Ethan (left) and Nick,
during the Community Builders 2021
awards. Ethan and Nick successfully
completed their service term with
Habitat Susquehanna as AmeriCorps
National Construction Crew Leaders.
We thank them for their dedication
and hard work building homes,
communities and hope!

To read about all the volunteers who
received Community Builders 2021
awards, see bottom article.

Wanted: Donations to our ReStore

Thinking of donating to the Aberdeen
ReStore? It's as easy as 1-2-3!

1 - Contact us via telephone (443-
567-7698) or email at

https://habitatsusq.org/events/crabfeast/


restore@habitatsusq.org to find out
how our truck can come collect your
"after yard sale" items. OR

2 - Come to our store (1013 Beards
Hill Road, Aberdeen) and bring your
items during designated donation
drop-off hours. OR

3 - Go online and schedule a curb-
side pick-up of your items..

Repair Program: Hotel funds update

Thank you to everyone who recently
helped us raise hotel funds for a
Repair Program family! As you may
recall, they were receiving our help to
make their only bathroom handicap
accessible (for their daughter with
Parkinson's) but our grants would not
cover their week-long hotel stay while
work was being done. We received
donations from many individual
donors as well as the West
Nottingham Presbyterian Church and
can now pay for their hotel stay and
meals! Thank you!

Be a HopeBuilder!

When you give to Habitat, your
support changes lives every day! We
have a goal to find 50 new
HopeBuilders who will commit to
donate just $5 or more monthly by
September 20th. Will you help?

sign up to be a monthly donor

Mark your calendars: Oct 28

https://habitatsusq.org/restore/restore-donations/?fbclid=IwAR03-8vHm6M18sl6zSpp5m9CI6bS_zYBm98wDp99wrv-Akcv-3n11bvcNKw
https://www.facebook.com/west.church/?__cft__%5B0%5D=AZVlPEBFgkiBNYlJv9pLk1KWOrdPJT_O2wICzk5pcHqybA1qYRbjd1ObQRVL9yQqoZXuV3LfBsxFhkMVzpuGYNRQ4f7hPUsyt2V4HPg505Le9cJyIulBD6J6jPZSgIVYaEgY86WdV4S2L4NWp3f--FUohokNw_Sv49viEPwpFpXCdM4yhBHLBgKIOQ1UgWQvkXc&__tn__=kK-R
https://habitatsusq.org/support-us/make-a-donation-2/


The Mike Myers Memorial Golf
Tournament will be held on Thursday,
Oct 28th, at Winters Run Golf Club,
one of the area's premiere private
courses. Last year, your support
helped us raise more than $20,000 for
our community.

Community Builders 2021

Our annual celebration of our past year's volunteers!
Visit our Facebook page for photos by William M. Carson, Sr.

Gold awards:
Roger Dorr
Barbara Godbolt

Silver awards:
Joe Hartka
Jeff Poulton
John Moore
John Hejl

Bronze awards:
Randy Benedict
Skip Lepone
Robert Hart
Art Pokorny
Daniel Duncan
Pat Gilligan
John Walters
Chuck Clow
Dennis Chisholm
Jim Rosner
Jim Campbell
Cathey Robertson
Rob Orndorf
Andreia Kelley
Clinton Edmonds
Bill Carson
Alle Sekinger
Nancy Gillis
Marlene Slade

Lifetime Achievement Awards:
Rob Orndorf
John Hejl
John Walters
Pat Gilligan

Picture Perfect Award:
Ben Carson

Dedicated Volunteer Award:
Linda Smith

New Volunteer Award:
John Buck
Office Volunteer Award:
Sharon Farrow
Karen Matthews
Laurie Feldman
Mary Lacey
Joan Businsky

Board Leadership Award:
Derrick Grice
Ben Graham
Daniel Duncan
Kurt Engelhaupt
Liz Monti
Katie York
Julie Munchel
David Crisp
Kathryn Bordone
Tiara Emmanuel
Mary Hines
Ted Jasinski
John Moore

Committee Leadership Award:
Dee Barretto
Laurie Feldman
Bruce Miller
Joan Businsky
Beth Mosser
Mary Jo Fitz
John Lloyd
Patrick Rager
Donna Zavacky
Art Charron



Robin Walczak
Amanda Wolfe

 ​  ​  ​

https://www.facebook.com/habitatsusq/
https://twitter.com/habitatsusq
https://www.instagram.com/habitatsusq/

